Memorandum

one

Date: 9/11/25 COUNTY
one

To: Members of the Board of Supervisors FUTURE

From: Cory Bantilan, Fifth District Chief of Staff CYS

Subject: Continuance Request for D-1 regarding the Santa Maria Sports Complex

The Fifth District Office respectfully requests the continuance of D-1 regarding the Santa Maria
Sports Complex from the Board of Supervisors meeting on 9/16/25 to the meeting on
10/14/25, due to City staff being unavailable.

Should you have any questions, please contact Cory Bantilan, Fifth District Chief of Staff, at
cbantilan@countyofsb.org or 680-2226.
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